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March 02, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Thank you for your support of our recent Scholastic Book Fair.  As a result of your 

generosity, our profit was $1,520.90. The funds raised will provide additional books 

and resources for our library, from which all of the students will benefit.   

 

Congratulations to this year’s winners of the book draw, James, Samuel, Rai, Stella, 

Alexis, Morgan, Catalina and Isabella.  

 

A special thank you to all the parents who helped with the Book Fair. 

 

We appreciate your continued support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roxanne Koop 

Library 


